
 

 

 

 

 

 

    



FEED THE CROWDS AT RIVERSIDE RHYTHMS THIS SUMMER! 
 

The City of Waukesha is seeking food vendors for the 2025 summer 

concert series Riverside Rhythms. Riverside Rhythms will take place 

every Wednesday from June 11th to August 27th, 2025, except for 

July 2nd. Concerts will begin at 11:30 a.m. and end at 1:00p.m. and 

will take place on Riverfront Street in Downtown Waukesha. We will 

have one food vendor available every week. 

 

This event is perfectly located near the downtown and great food 

draws a nice crowd. 

 

If you are interested in setting up a food truck or stand for this 

event, please fill out our vendor application and email it to Robin 

Grams at rgrams@ waukesha-wi.gov or mail it to Community 

Development Department, Attn: Robin Grams, 201 Delafield St., 

Waukesha, WI 53188. 

 

With your application, please include: 

What style of food you serve 

A menu or sample menu 

Availability 
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